
From: Abbas Ekhtiari 
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 9:44 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Objection to the application for 13572 and 13586 Bayview Avenue 

Dear Members of Council,  

An 8-storey condo on Bayview Ave. adjacent to a wetland is inappropriate and in violation of current height restrictions for 
Oak Ridges. Do not approve this plan. Our wetlands are precious and only the most responsible development should be 
considered for this environmentally sensitive area. 
 
Please confirm receipt of my correspondence and  distribute it as an item on the Revised Agenda and post on the City’s 
website as part of the public record. 

  

Abbas Ekhtiari 
 
31 Coon's Road, 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4E 2R6 
 
 

 


